

Australian and New Zealand College of Perfusionists

## **Call for ANZCP Gazette Submissions**

## Deadline 3<sup>rd</sup> March

Colleagues and Friends in Australia, and over the ditch in Aotearoa, consider submitting an article for the next edition of the ANZCP Gazette to be published this April.

This will be the second time that the Gazette will be published in an E-booklet format alone. This allows us to explore new features to engage with the perfusion audience. Any ideas or suggestions are welcome.

We encourage the submission of all perfusion related articles — large and small.

Types of submission include – but are not limited to the following:

- Did you manage to attend a conference, a seminar or a webinar? Tell us about it.
- If you presented a paper or poster, consider the extra points and the renown you will gain if you also submit it to the Gazette.
- Won a prize at our Annual Scientific Meeting? We look forward to your article!
- Published in a peer reviewed journal? Increase the article's readership and your local standing by reprinting it\*.
- If you visited a company or another unit, what were your impressions and experiences?
- Has there been a thought-provoking case that you were involved in or has your unit trialled new technology?
- Seen the retirement of a co-worker or want your colleagues to know what has been happening with the people in your unit?
- Read any interesting perfusion related articles or books lately?
- Can you create a puzzle or produce a multiple choice quiz?
- Do you feel strongly about something or have any words of wisdom?
- And . . . what can you share with your colleagues to help us adapt to our rapidly changing world?

The Gazette is also the perfect place to submit small studies, case studies or first time papers – see how it feel to have your article in print! Need a bit of assistance putting it together – we are here to help!

Be creative, become noticed, gain CPD points, earn some cash\*\* and add to your CV

[\*Pending Journal approval; \*\*There are two cash awards for best original article]

Please submit all articles in Microsoft Word or .pdf format.

All questions or concerns related to the Gazette can be sent to gazette@anzcp.org or kieron.potger@health.nsw.gov.au

Thank you! We look forward to hearing from you.

## **Gazette Editorial Committee**

Kieron C Potger Jane Ennor Amber Blakey